
Procedure to submit the consent for THC billing to Importers. 
 
 
With reference to JNCH Public Notice no.11/2020, dtd. 17.01.2020 and its addendum issued on 
20.02.2020 issued by Jawahar Customs, extending the option of payment of “Terminal Handling 
Charges” (THC) in respect of DPD containers from importers directly who are having AEO status  
and availing DPD facility from JNPT.  
 
 
Importers who is willing to opt for THC billing need to submit the consent available at sr.no. 33 
under ‘Direct Port Delivery’  link of our website www.jnport.gov.in on the organization letter 
head duly signed by authorized official of importer through mail to  jnpctdpd@jnport.gov.in and 
sunilgarasangi@jnport.gov.in. For queries you may call on 6781 5236/5229. 
 
 
All the importers preferring the option shall start receiving the invoices towards THC, amongst 
other charges, as applicable.  
 
All other details are available in the Trade Notice dd.20.02.2020 issued by JNPT. 
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